
	
   	
  
Penn Station Athlete of the Month – February 2019 

Presentation Date: Friday, February 1st, 2019 at 1:10pm  
 
Student(s): Brooke Meier 
 
GPA: 3.9 
 
School:  
Villa Madonna Academy 
2500 Amsterdam Road 
Villa Hills, KY  41017 
  
Athletic Director: Eric Schmitt 
 
Parents: David Lawrence Meier II & Jennifer Walter Meier 
 
Sibling(s): Alexa, Camdyn 
 
Favorite Penn Station Restaurant: Fort Wright, KY 
 
Favorite Penn Station Sandwich: Chicken Teriyaki 
 
Sport(s): Basketball, Volleyball, Soccer, Softball, Track & Field 
 
Extracurricular Activities: NHS, Elementary tutoring, Spirit squad, Kentucky Youth Assembly 
 
Favorite Book: The Fault in Our Stars 
 
Role Models: My grandfather (G-pa) 
 
Sports Hero: Jennie Finch 
 
Greatest Achievement So Far: Selected to compete on a National team for the 2018 cup – 
international fast-pitch tournament in the Netherlands; and scored my 1,000 points. 
 
Plans After High School: After high school, I will be attending Mount Saint Joseph University 
to continue my academic and softball careers, studying Biology and Forensic Science. 
 
How has participating in high school athletics benefited you? It has allowed me to make 
friendships with athletes from other schools, taught me teamwork and dedication and necessary 
skills for leadership. 
 
What made you decide to play the sport for which you were named the Penn Station 
Athlete of the Month? When I was in Junior High, the upperclassmen I was already playing 
varsity volleyball and softball with encouraged me to join them in Basketball. 
 
Quote from Athletic Director: “Great athlete. Extremely competitive. Gives everything she has 
to win. Excels in many sports.” – Eric Schmitt, Athletic Director 
 



	
   	
  
Quote from Girls Basketball Coach: “Extremely talented, highly competitive athlete who gives 
her all every time. We are lucky to have her in our program here at Villa Madonna.” – Brian 
Coburn, Girls Basketball Coach 
 
Quote from Principal: “Brooke is a tremendous athlete who excels in multiple sports. We are 
proud of her accomplishments.” – Pamela McQueen, Principal 
 
 


